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To: Puco Docketing
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From: Tyler Shaffer <shaffer445@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Monday, May 2, 2022 2:07 AM
To: Butler, Matthew <matthew.butler@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Birch Solar Opposition
 
Hello, 
 
I am writing you to voice my opposition to the Birch Solar 1 solar complex. Our County
Commissioners have passed a resolution excluding our county for renewable energy developments
of this size and I believe this should be applied to the Birch Solar 1 power plant.  This will have
immensely negative effects on the health of all residents, as well as the environment, and wildlife. 
Property values will plummet, and residents and land owners will not be able to sell the properties
they own.  This has to stop.  I'm not against renewable energy.  I'm against renewable energy
projects being thrust upon populated areas.  There are countless numbers of places that an
industrial scale solar plant like this would be better suited for construction.  Allen and Auglaize
counties are not those places.
 
Respectfully, 
 
Tyler Shaffer
22160 State Route 198
Cridersville,  OH 45806

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not
click links or open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click the Phish Alert
Button if available. 
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